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Above: new dresses from Holland. 

 
Above: Sebastian and Tahnee 

 See   http://100things.com.au 

 
Above: village Catherine - medical need 

DDDDear Welcome Home Friends and Faear Welcome Home Friends and Faear Welcome Home Friends and Faear Welcome Home Friends and Fammmmily,ily,ily,ily,    
What a busy month for us: 9 volunteers from Australia and 1 from 
Holland, and 5 adoptive families. We make sure the routine for the 
children stays constant so they remain secure in their little lives. 
They have loved the extra attention that culminated with a wonderful 
loud party on the 20th. The children performed songs and plays and 
dances. The mums danced to the drums, teaching the children their 
customs. We had over 300 balloons, a standard that makes a gather-
ing a party for our Welcome Home children. No balloons equals no 
party to them. Neighbors climbed on top of cars to look over our 
fence to see what all the very very loud happy sounds were about.  
Below:  The older children performing one of their songs with dance. 

 

Below: a new truck, a gift from Holland. Thank you so much!!!!  

Left:  Catherine a 13 year old village girl desperately needs medical help. 
Pray for us as we seek to arrange her care for a very rare disease called 
Epidermodysplasia verruciformis (Tree man - runaway warts from HPV).  

  We appreciate your love and concern and support for our Welcome 
Home Family. There is so much to tell it is hard to choose what to 
share. I hope you enjoy the highlights of our very packed month. 

Please send (designated) gifts for the staff Christmas Bonus 

Blessings from Your WeBlessings from Your WeBlessings from Your WeBlessings from Your Wellllcome Home Facome Home Facome Home Facome Home Fammmmilyilyilyily        

 Above: meeting our gifted Dutch carpenter.  

 
Above & Below: Bottle lights (water filled) 
installed in a village for the villagers to copy. 

 
See www.youtube.com/watch?v=SBWi3NtND68 

 
Sun-lit bottle light (=50watts), was pitch black 


